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Memorandum 

To: Donald S. Karcher, MD, FCAP 
President 
 
Michael Fraser 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

From: Susan Marie Strate, MD, FCAP 
Chair, CAP Nominating Committee 

 
Date: April 15, 2024 
 
Subject: 2024 CAP Nominating Committee Slate 

 
The CAP Nominating Committee is pleased to announce that it has nominated the following individuals 
for the 2024 Board of Governors election: 
 
 

SECRETARY-TREASURER 
Alfred Wray Campbell, MD, MBA, FCAP 
 
 
GOVERNOR 
Matthew R. Foster, MD, MMM, FCAP 
Rebecca L. Johnson, MD, FCAP 
Guillermo G. Martinez-Torres, MD, FCAP 
Joel Todd Moncur, MD, PhD, MS, FCAP 

 
The committee thanks you for the opportunity to serve the CAP in this important capacity. 
 
 
SMS/lrn 
 
cc: Qihui “Jim” Zhai, MD, FCAP 
 CAP Board of Governors 
 CAP Executive Operations Team 
 Drew Davis 
 


